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This is against our Constitutional rights as Americans. With a big over reach of the 

Oregon Government. Making it harder for law abiding citizens is not going to make 

anyone safer. Criminals will always be just that an they will still be able to get there 

hands on these things while law abiding citizens will be hung out to dry.  


